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   Our Lady Queen of Peace Church (since1930) 
    SHRINE TO INFANT JESUS of PRAGUE  (since 2003) 
  

         PARISH WEBSITE      

          WWW.QOP.CA 
                                                                                                 e-mail: office@qop.ca 

   

    PASTOR Rev. John Domotor 

    ADMINISTRATIVE ASSISTANT: Carol Molloy 

                                                          PARISH MUSIC DIRECTOR:   Marlon Narciso   HUNGARIAN Mass:               Rev. John Domotor 

          SPANISH Mass:    Rev. Benoit Laplante 

       WWW.LATINMASSVICTORIA.COM  TRADITIONAL LATIN Mass: Rev. John Domotor  
                                                                

Our Lady Queen of Peace, 849 OLD ESQUIMALT Road,  VICTORIA,  BRITISH COLUMBIA  V9A 4W9 
  

on MONDAYS  CHURCH & PARISH OFFICE ARE CLOSED 

PARISH OFFICE is OPEN TUESDAY – FRIDAY  9.00 – 12.00  & 1.00 – 4.15    250.384.3884   Fax: 250.384.3664 
  

 SUNDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY SATURDAY 

TRADITIONAL LATIN MASS - - - -     9.00 - 

SUNSET LODGE* 1
st
 & 3

rd
 Wednesday  - - 9.30* - - - 

ADORATION OF BLESSED SACRAMENT** - 10.00 - -    10.00 ** - 

ROSARY - 11.45 11.45 11.45 11,45 - 

  M 

   A 

   S 

   S 

 

Weekday  - 12.10 12.10 12.10 12.10 - 

Weekend 10.00  - - - - 5.00 

TRADITIONAL LATIN  12.00 - - - 9.00 - 

SPANISH 2
nd

 & last Sunday of the month       2.00  - - - - - 

HUNGARIAN 3
rd

 Sunday every month       2.00 - - - - - 

Devotion to MOTHER OF PERPETUAL HELP   after Mass 12.10    

Devotion to INFANT JESUS OF PRAGUE    after Mass 12.10   

   *    MASS celebrated at 952 Arm Street, Victoria, BC, V9A 4G7 

 **    Adoration of Blessed Sacrament is taking a place on 1
st
 Friday of the month and every Tuesday from 10.00 – 11.45 

CONFESSIONS  ½ hour before and after all Masses. PLEASE ring the bell and enter when GREEN light is ON.   

BAPTISMS: To have your child baptized at Our Lady Queen of Parish, please call the Parish Office at least 3 months in advance to arrange  

an appointment with the Pastor. Parents are expected to participate in the Baptismal preparation course TBA.  

MARRIAGES: If you wish to have your marriage solemnized at Our Lady Queen of Peace Church, please call the office at least 6 months 

prior to the intended date as the preparation for this life commitment takes time, thought and considerable paper work. If you are not registered 

at Our Lady Queen of Peace parish have the documents prepared in your own Parish.   
The CWL: meets every month on 

2
nd

 WEDNESDAY after Noon Mass.  

PRESIDENT Bertha Landrie.  

No meetings in July&August 

KNIGHTS of COLUMBUS  

3
rd

 Degree (Council 1256) meet 1
st
 Monday & 2

nd
 Thursday at 7.00 p.m.  

4
th

 Degree  3
rd

 Thursday of the month at 7.00 p.m. Contact: FAITHFUL NAVIGATOR Shawn Leckie 250.360.2620    

Meetings 3
rd

 & 4
th

 Degree KOFC are in Queen of Peace Parish Community Centre.    

IMPORTANT: IN THE HOSPITAL? 

If you or family member is hospitalize or is going to hospital 

and would like to be visited by your PARISH PRIEST, Please call 

the PARISH OFFICE to make this request.  

HOSPITAL EMERGENCY ONLY! 

After office hours including weekends, holidays or during the 

night, you can call: the Hospital Chaplain  Fr. Vicente Borre  

                                                                      250.889.3761    
 

KEEPING IN CONTACT: We extend our hands and hearts in Christian fellowship to you here, celebrating with us, whether long time 

residents or newly arrived in the Parish. We thank God that you are with us. If we may assist you, please fill out the form below and place 

in the collection basket or mail to the PARISH OFFICE (address on top) . THANK YOU. Please mark the proper BOX (below on the left side). 
    

             New Parishioner       
     

      Have moved here is new address 

          

            I am home-bound and would like  someone to visit me            
         

            I am going to be in the hospital, please call on me   

                          

                 NAME: _______________________________________________________ 
                                                

                 ADDRESS: ____________________________________________________ 

 

              HOME …………….…….……..…  WORK ………..….………..…….  

                                       

                 e-mail: ________________________________@_____________________ 
  

SUNDAY DONATIONS can be done by using:  

boxed Sunday Envelopes or by automatic bank withdrawal. (The PARISH OFFICE can supply you with necessary documents).  
 

http://www.qop.ca/
mailto:office@qop.ca


 

Our Lady Queen of Peace 

‘Legacies’ 
WILL POWER! 

   Our Lady Queen of Peace acknowledges                 
  with gratitude the legacies it has received 

   over the years. 

     *Legacies enable the church property to  

   be kept in good repair and provide 

   improvements.   

     *Legacies are a way of providing 

   assurance that the parish has income or 

   savings in the event of unforeseen 

   emergencies. 

     *A Will is the most important document 

   you will ever sign. 

   Please remember ‘Our Lady Queen of 

   Peace’ in your Will!               
 

Baptism at Our Lady Queen of Peace 
To have your child Baptized at Our Lady Queen of 

Peace Church, you must call the office at least 3 

months in advance to arrange an appointment with 

the Pastor. It is assumed that the family has Our Lady 

Queen of Peace parish connection and practices the faith 

by attending Sunday Mass on a weekly basis. You may 

meet with the Pastor and take the course even if your 

child has not yet been born. Parents are expected to 

participate in the Baptismal preparation.  

At least one Godparent or both must be baptized and 

confirmed and are practicing Catholics. Non-

parishioners are required to have a Letter of 

Recommendation from your Pastor to have your 

child Baptized in our parish.  
 

November – Remembrance 

The month of November is a time to 

remember our beloved dead. A Book of 

Remembrance will be in front of the pulpit. 

Please write the names of your beloved ones 

who are deceased before all Masses.   

 

Our Lady Queen of Peace – HELP!!! 

In need of volunteer gardener’s on a regular 

basis for the church grounds! You can do the 

work on your own schedule. Need to have 

some knowledge of gardening. Please call the 

Office: 250-384-3884.  

 

 

 

 

 

Diocese of Victoria By now you will have received 

the official announcement from the Chancellor about 

Archbishop-Elect Gagnon. We have posted this 

information to our home page (www.rcdvictoria.org) 

The announcement about the Archbishop-Elect and his 

letter to parishioners and the diocese are both there.  
 

Our Lady Queen of Peace Parish 

Mark your calenders for a fundraiser Dinner  

Invite your families and friends for a   

‘Prime Rib Roast Dinner’ (including potatoes, 

vegetables, salads, desserts, juice, tea & coffee) 

and the Grand Prize Raffle ticket Draw: 

   

WHEN: Sat., Nov. 23
rd

 following the Mass  

COST: $20.00 adults & $5.00 children  

                                         (under twelve free)  

Deadline for Tickets is Sun. Nov. 17
th

  

Contact: Carol Molloy (250) 384-3884 

Please sign the sheet at the doors of the church 

for bringing in food and to be an Organizer for 

the Dinner from the beginning to the end of the 

evening. 
 

Our Lady Queen of Peace Parish Raffle   
Raffle Tickets available through the Parish Office: 

250-384-3884 Tues.-Fri. 9:00 - 4:15pm, tickets are 

$2.00 each or for a book of ten tickets is $20.00 
 

Early Bird Draw – Sat., October 26, 2013   

Winner of the Cash Prize of $250.00 was   

Joan Cabigas, Congratulations!!!  
 

 

Grand Prize:  
Weekend in Victoria Get Away -  

Two nights at Chateau Victoria Hotel and a 

$75.00 gift certificate for Lure Restaurant at 

Delta Ocean Point Resort and Spa 

Dinner for two at Hotel Grand Pacific 

Gift Basket from Charellis including two   

bottles of wine from Mt. Boucherie Estate   

Winery. 

Draw Date for Grand Prize:  

November 23, 2013 Good luck to all!                                              
 

40Days For Life 
You can still save a life, join 40 Days for life on our 

pro-life vigil by registering on our website at 

www.40daysforlife.com/victoria/ 

Steve Weatherbe, Choose Life Victoria 250-598-7707 

 

http://www.rcdvictoria.org/
http://www.40daysforlife.com/victoria/


 

Catholic Women’s League 

Membership fees are due $25.00, please 

give your monies to Organization:  

Carol Molloy, or President: Bertha Landrie. 

Mark your calendars for our Bake Sale 
after the Masses on Dec. 7/8. Anyone who 

wishes to donate bake goods please bring 

them in around 3:00pm on Sat. & 9:00am on 

Sun. Thank you!     

Next meeting is on Wed. Nov. 13
th

 after the 

Mass, the Mass will be offered for our 

deceased members.  
 

Annual Mass of Remembrance 
A Diocesan Mass, with Bishop Richard Gagnon 

presiding, will be celebrated at St. Andrew’s Cathedral 

on Thursday, Nov. 7
th

 at 12 noon for all deceased 

priests, bishops and religious of the diocese, Reception 

will follow.  Kindly remember in your prayers those 

who have laboured for the Church in the Diocese of 

Victoria and pray that the Lord will send dedicated men 

and women to continue their work. 
 

Birthright 
Birthright will be selling home-made Fudge, after the 

10 :00am Mass, and the 12:00noon Latin Mass on 

Nov. 10th. Birthright assists women in difficult or crisis 

pregnancies, offering hope and encouraging Mothers to 

give the precious gift of Life to their babies - how fitting 

as we prepare for Christmas!  

Please consider supporting this worthwhile cause. 
 

SOUPER BOWLS OF HOPE  
Will be held on Wed., Nov. 13 - 11a.m. - 1:30p.m. at 

the Inn at Laurel Point. Tickets are $25 in advance or 

$30 at the door, and are available at the Bay Centre 

Guest Services, Ivy's Books Shop, Simply Gifted, by 

phone at 250-383-2514 or at the door. Please help the 

Youth Empowerment Society assist youth to make 

healthy choices for a better life and prevent involvement 

in at-risk behaviour. Please come and Eat Soup! Have 

Fun! Choose and Keep a Bowl!  For more information 

you can visit the website http://souperbowls.com/ 

or contact Helen Hughes at 250-361-1291 or 

hh456@shaw.ca   Thanks for spreading the news, 

Helen Hughes, Souper Bowls Coordinator 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

Mount St. Mary Hospital Annual Bazaar 
Thurs. Nov. 14 – 10am-3pm Welcome to our juried, 

traditional Christmas Bazaar featuring unique gifts for 

all, handmade quilts & knitting, Christmas décor, 

baking, jams & jellies, greeting cards, jewellery & 

collectables, quality chocolates, raffle, White elephant 

sale and much more! Free admission, hot lunch and 

refreshments available. All monies from the Bazaar go 

to support the quality of life for the residents who live at 

Mount St. Mary.  
 

Weekend Retreat for youth in grades 8 to 12  
Arise and Shine Nov. 15, 2013 at 5:30 pm                                                                     

Weekend Youth Retreat, check us out!! 

http://jesusyouthvictoria.org for more information 

contact George or Reejav - mr.georgephilip@gmail.com  

All youth on the island are invited! Youth Retreat hosted 

by Fr. William at St. Joseph the Worker Parish. 
 

Sacred Heart Parish 
The Diocesan Vocations Office will host a day of 

reflection (for boys and men) on the call to priesthood 

on Sat., Nov. 16
th

 at Sacred Heart Parish hall @ 10am 

Those who feel called to priesthood are asked to register 

no later than Nov. 8
th

 by calling Fr. Alfredo 250-732-

7380 or Fr. Sean 778-678-4317 
 

Holodomor: Murder by Starvation 
Fr. Edward Evanko, known throughout Canada, for his 

artistic abilities, will be performing the above mentioned 

play on Sat., Nov. 16
th

 at 1 p.m. at the Ukrainian 

Cultural Centre 3277 Douglas Street. To learn more 

about this event http://www.bccatholic.ca/the-

news/2203-many-commemorate-the-holodomor-tragedy    
 

Our Lady of the Rosary Parish 
4

th
 Feast of Saint Cecilia Celebration at Our Lady of 

the Rosary Parish on Saturday, Nov. 23, Cocktails @ 

6:00 pm - Dinner @ 6:30 pm. Live Music by The 

White Eagles Band, Polish Folk Music, serving Hot 

Roast Beef Dinner, with potatoes, salads and Dessert. 

Knights of Columbus will provide a no-host bar. 50/50 

tickets draw & several door prizes to give away. $40.00 

for Families or individual tickets: $20 for Adults - $10 

for youth 6 to 18 years of age; 5 years old and under is 

free. Tickets-Our Lady of the Rosary - 250-478-3482  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://souperbowls.com/
mailto:hh456@shaw.ca
http://jesusyouthvictoria.org/event-items/arise-and-shine/
http://jesusyouthvictoria.org/


 

St. Andrew’s Cathedral Parish 
Noteworthy Needlework Christmas Sale to support the 

St. Andrew’s Cathedral 'Respect Life Ministry' on Sat. 

Nov. 23 -10-3pm and Sun., Nov. 24 - 8:30-1pm at  

St. Andrew's Cathedral Parish Centre, enter via the View 

Street entrance. Needlework, Bake Sale, Silent Auction. 

Please join us and thank you for your support 
 

Development and Peace 
Development and Peace granted $50,000 to its long-time 

partner NASSA-Caritas Philippines so that it might 

immediately address the needs of those affected by the 

powerful tremors that jolted the island. Working in 

conjunction with the dioceses of Tagbilaran and Talibon, 

NASSA-Caritas Philippines has distributed temporary 

shelters, food, and various urgently needed items to 

21,750 individual victims. Development and Peace is 

accepting donations, which will be allocated to its 

emergency relief program for the Philippines. You can 

donate by telephone (1-888-664-3387), on our website at 

devp.org/donate/philippines or by sending a cheque, 

made out to Development and Peace (please specify 

Earthquake in the Philippines) You can view the full 

press release for all the details… 
http://www.devp.org/en/pressroom/2013/comm2013-10-28 

 

Fourth Annual Diocese Appeal 
By now all households should have received information 

and request for support of the Appeal. Next weekend is 

Commitment Weekend for our Diocesan Appeal. Next 

weekenf we will give everyone the opportunity to pledge 

to the Appeal who have not already not done so. A 

successful Appeal furthers the mission of our local 

church and at our parish. Our parish goal is to attain 

participation from all households; a goal that can only be 

reached with your help. Please consider your support in 

the coming week. Not everyone can make the same 

pledge, but if we all make a gift in proportion to our 

blessings, we will truly be successful.  

Surplus Appeal envelopes are available at the church 

doors for those who may not have received one in the 

mail or would like another copy.  

If you have not done so, please consider supporting the 

Diocesan Annual Appeal and come next week with that 

decision in mind.   

Thank you to all who have already pledged to the 

Appeal.     
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

St. Andrew’s  Cathedral –‘The Mystery of Faith’ 

Beginning Jan. 8, 2014, Father David Hogman will be 

offering a course on the mystery of faith each Tuesday at 

7:00 pm for nine weeks.  The ‘lectures’ (no registration 

required) will occur as a homily during a celebration of 

Evening Prayer within the Cathedral Church.  Access to 

the Cathedral will be via the Parish Centre. Group 

discussions (registration required) will follow in the 

Parish Centre offering participants an opportunity to ask 

questions and to discuss the material.                                   

To register, contact the office at 250-388-5571                                        

Jan. 7: Natural Faith (Adam, Noah and the goodness of   

             creation) 

Jan. 14: Abraham and Moses (The seeds of faith in the   

              people of Israel) 

Jan. 21: David and the Prophets (The development of   

              the hope of Israel) 

Jan. 28: Jesus’ Baptism and the Kingdom of God (Jesus   

              and the Spirit) 

Feb. 4: The Miracles and Teachings of Jesus (the  

             realization of the Kingdom) 

Feb. 11: The Fulfillment of the Kingdom (Passion,   

              Death and Resurrection) 

Feb. 18: Jesus shares his Spirit with the Church  

              (Baptism and Confirmation) 

Feb. 25: The Church shares in the mission of Christ  

           (Anointing, Penance, Holy Orders and Marriage) 

Mar. 4: He has fulfilled all things in himself (The            

             Eucharist) 

Diocesan Pilgrimage                                                                 
To the Shrines of Quebec with Bp. Richard Gagnon 

29 June – 09 July 2014 (11 days); Price: $3700.00 Visit 

the many Shrines of Quebec in celebration of the 350
th

 Anniversary 

of Quebec City’s Cathedral.  The importance of this event is in part 

due to the fact that Notre-Dame de Québec is the “mother-parish” 

of all the other Catholic parishes of Canada and the United 

States.  This anniversary will be an opportunity for all citizens of 

the greater region of Québec City, and of the whole world to 

celebrate 350 years of religious and patrimonial history. The 350
th

 

anniversary of Notre-Dame de Québec will have three main 

sections:  The Jubilee: a year of grace to appreciate what life gives 

us, to celebrate it and to project us into the future: The Pilgrimage: 

a journey of faith following in the path of our ancestors whose lives 

traced and marked history; and The Holy Door: a passage that leads 

to inner peace. Along with Quebec City we will visit St. Joseph’s 

Oratory & Notre Dame in Montreal, Cap de le Madeleine, the 

Shrine of St Kateri Tekawitha, Ste Anne de Beaupre, as well as 

many other holy & secular sites of interest.                                

An ADDED OPTION  will be:  Newfoundland Excursion   from 

July 9 – 16
th

.   Price: $2850 – visiting such “fun” places as Woody 

Point, Gros Morne National Park, Grand Falls-Windsor, 

Lewisporte, Twilingate Island, Trinity, Cape Bonavista & many 

more.  We are now taking registrations.... please email Denise 

Buckley, Tour Leader, at two-bucks@shaw.ca or call 250-339-1807 

if you are interested in receiving more itineraries and payment 

schedule.  

tel:%281-888-664-3387
http://www.devp.org/donate/philippines
http://www.devp.org/en/pressroom/2013/comm2013-10-28
tel:250-388-5571
mailto:two-bucks@shaw.ca
tel:250-339-1807


 

Week of November 4 to November 10   

 

Monday November 4 

        NO MASS  
 

 

Tuesday November 5                                                                                                  

12:10: Daily Mass  

Intentions: Beatrice Cagape(RIP)            

Req.: Yolanda Abuan                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                             

 

 

Wednesday November 6 

12:10: Daily Mass  

Intentions: Dr. Clarence Fernandez(RIP)       

Req.: Lydia Devera           
 

Thursday November 7 

12:10: Daily Mass  

Intentions: in thanksgiving     

Req.: Carol Retallack                      
 

Friday November 8  

9:00: Latin Mass 

12:10: Daily Mass                                                              
Intentions: Necitas, Aniceto & Glacy Devera(RIP)                               

Req.: Lydia Devera                                                                                                                                                            
 

Saturday November 9   

5:00 pm: Anticipated Sunday Mass 

Intentions: Estellita Espineli(RIP)                                                         

Req.: Joey Espineli                       
 

Sunday November 10   

10:00 am:  ‘32
nd

 Sunday in Ordinary Time’ 

12:00noon: Traditional Latin Mass 

 

Note:  

Please remember the following persons   

who are ill in your prayers: Marcelina Baldauf,  

George Fyvie, Marion Turner, Lucy Praud,  

Nova Wauthy, Elaine Shannon, Barbara Dunahee, 

Darlene Umphrey, Louis Berard, Christine Stornebrink, 

Lorna Cue, Lynn Wood, Eva Gerard, Anna Urban, 

Flora Simonson, Max Moran, Jeannine Wauthy, 

 
 

Note:   

Confessions: ½ hr. Before all Masses  

                                    & 

First Saturday of every month: 3 - 4pm 

 

 
 

 

 

Week of November 11 to November 17   
 

Monday November 11 ‘Remembrance Day’  

         NO MASS 

 
       

Tuesday November 12 

10:00: Adoration                                     

12:10: Daily Mass  

Intentions: Kenneth James Lawson(RIP)             

Req.: Idalmis Realpozo                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                  

 

Wednesday November 13 

12:10: Daily Mass  

Intentions: Deceased members of the CWL        

Req.: CWL               
 

Thursday November 14   

12:10: Daily Mass  

Intentions: Colleen Garner(for a successful surgery)   

Req.: Sarah Murphy                      
 

Friday November 15 

9:00: Latin Mass 

12:10: Daily Mass                                                              
Intentions: Marion Bergeron(RIP) 

Req.: Suzanne Bergeron               
 

Saturday November 16 

5:00 pm: Anticipated Sunday Mass 

Intentions: Colleen Garner(for a successful surgery)                                                  

Req.: Alberta MacIntyre                
 

Sunday November 17   

10:00 am:  ‘33
rd

 Sunday in Ordinary Time’ 

12:00noon: Traditional Latin Mass 

 
 

Condolences 

We join in extending our deepest condolences to the 

family and friends of “Bill Turner”  

May his soul and the souls of the faithful departed 

through the mercy of God rest in peace,  Amen. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 



 

ADVERTISE: We are in search of a Volunteer  

Coordinator to canvass business groups from the general   

public or from our own parishioners to advertise in our  

Bulletins. Interested please call  

384-3884, or email: office@qop.ca We appreciate the support 

of these sponsors. Please support them: 

 

                  McCall Bros.                 
                {Funeral Directors}   
 Victoria’s Only Locally Owned Memorial Chapel      

 Offering Funeral Pre-Planning 

                  www.mccallbros.com   

 1400 Vancouver St.        Phone: (250) 385-

4465 

 Victoria, B.C.                 Fax:    (250) 385-

6792      
                 

                   HATLEY  
               MEMORIAL GARDENS & CREMATORIUM                  
                                Planning Today For Tomorrow 

                 Suzanne Butterfield (Divisional Manager)  

                 Ph.:(250) 478-1754    Fax: (250) 478-7639 

                        sbutterfield@hatleymemorial.ca 

  2050 Sooke Road, Victoria, B.C. V9B 1W3 

  “A Division of Arbor Memorial Services Inc.” 
 

 

                 SANDS 
                 FUNERAL CHAPELS 

              CREMATION AND RECEPTION CENTRE  

     FREE CONSULATIONS – PAYMENT PLAN 

          COMPLETE RANGE OF SERVICES   

                          Chris A. Benesch  

                             (Manager)  
1803 Quadra Street                         317 Goldstream 

Ave. 

     (250) 388-5155                                 (250) 478-3821 

             “A Division of Arbor Memorial Services Inc.” 

 

     

CARE 
Funeral Services 

Family Owned & Operated 

                                          
250-391-9696 (24 HRS) 

2676 Wilfert Rd. 

Victoria, B.C.   V9B 5Z3 
 

250-655-9669 (24 HRS) 

9787 4
th

 St. 

Sidney, B.C.    V8L 2Y9 
 

www.carefuneral.com 

Bill Buckley (Director) 
 

 
 

 

Specializing in:         

                          Renovation and Design                    

  R                 >Kitchen Design             

    E               >Bathroom Design   

      D             >Suite Renovation 

        D             >Doors  

        O         >Windows  

           T       >Painting   
                 
 ** RED DOT **        Mark Turner: 896-4561             
                     

 

 

 

 

Space Available 
for your 

Advertisement 
In the bulletin, and on our new 

website. 

 

Space Available 
for your 

Advertisement 
In the bulletin, and on our new 

website.   
 

 

Space Available 
for your 

Advertisement 
In the bulletin, and on our new 

website. 

 

 

mailto:office@qop.ca
mailto:sbutterfield@hatleymemorial.ca

